
 
VFW Post 7692 

Web Site Image Submission Recommendations 
 
First of all, thanks for your help to take the photos. Your time and effort is appreciated 
by all members of Post 7692. 
 
In order to end up with the best quality images on your Web site, please follow the 
following recommendations when submitting pictures. 
 

1. Pictures are for veterans and auxiliary to look back on and also for new 
members to see what we do. 

 
2. All pictures must be emailed to the Post 7692 Webmaster position, 

currently Mike Farrell, email address mfarrell0722@gmail.com 
a. Do not text pictures 
b. Do not submit pictures on disks 

 
3. When submitting the pictures via email, please include in your email the 

following information about the event so we can include the pictures in a 
category. Please state a name and date of the event:. This will help the 
Webmaster create a category, as in the following example 

a. “2018 0503 Rummage Sale” 
 

4. If you feel it would be appropriate, please include a brief comment about 
each picture. 

 
5. Any pictures you have taken should be reviewed for image quality. Submit 

pictures only if the quality is good enough that users will enjoy looking at the 
image. 

a. Make sure no duplicates are submitted 
 

6. Submit only images that pertain to the VFW Post and the activities of the 
members. 
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